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Subject: FW: Objection to Resolution 2017-051

From: Kichang Kim [mailto:kkichang@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 12:23 PM 
To: Blankenship, Johni <JBlankenship@kpb.us> 
Subject: Objection to Resolution 2017‐051 

 
Record  Owner: Kichang Kim 
 
Pin: 13321037 
 
Revenue ID: 129220 
 
August 1, 2017 
 
Dear Mr. Blankenship: 
 
Greetings. My name is Kichang Kim and I am writing this letter to object the proposed project for the following 
reason: 

 I am objecting the  proposed project because the way of the cost sharing. When I have looked the map of 
the proposed project my property is a just fraction of the total benefited area.   The assessed  property 
value is $17,600. According to resolution 2017-15 I will have to pay $5694.84. That is not fair. Some 
lot is huge and much higher assessed value. I believe the only way to fair to every lot owners is to pay 
prorated amount by the value of the lot to total cost of improvement. 

Thank you for your consideration on my opinion.  
 
           Sincerely  
 
           Kichang Kim 
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Subject: FW: Resolution 2017-051

From: Kathleen Evenson [mailto:bestever4@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 04, 2017 6:45 PM 
To: Blankenship, Johni <JBlankenship@kpb.us> 
Subject: Resolution 2017‐051 

 
Dear Mayor Navarre and assembly members,  
 
I’m writing to express our support for the new gas line along K-Beach Road  (Resolution 2017-
051).  This improvement would greatly benefit our household and the broader community in 
providing access to a cleaner, more efficient fuel that will lower heating costs and provide more 
fuel options. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and we hope the Borough proceeds with this much needed 
project. 
 
Kathleen and Bob Evenson 
24683 K-Beach Rd. 
Kasilof, AK 99610 


